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Eastbound I-80 in Council Bluffs reopened 

Council Bluffs, Iowa – May 13, 2014 – Eastbound Interstate 80 between exits 1A and 1B in Council Bluffs was reopened at 10 a.m. today 
after crews worked overnight to repair a void located in the median and under the shoulder. 
 
Construction projects in this area are part of the Council Bluffs Interstate System Improvement Program, which is a large scale  
modernization and rehabilitation of the interstate system. 

Visit www.councilbluffsinterstate.iowadot.gov or contact Stephen Sykes, 712-216-3339, stephen.sykes@councilbluffsinterstate.com for more 
information.

 #

Federal and state laws prohibit employment and/or public accommodation discrimination on the basis of age, color, creed, disability, gender 
identity, national origin, pregnancy, race, religion, sex, sexual orientation, or veteran’s status. If you believe you have been discriminated 
against, please contact the Iowa Civil Rights Commission at 800-457-4416 or Iowa Department of Transportation’s affirmative action officer 
at 800-262-0003. If you need accommodations because of a disability to access the Iowa Department of Transportation’s services, contact 
the Stephen Sykes, Public Information Officer, at 712-216-3339.


